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Fwd: Invitation for 18th All India Vice-Chancellor's Cricket Cup T-20 Tournament-
2022 for Employees

Director Sports <sports@cuh.ac.in> Mon, Oct 3, 2022 at 12:43 PM
To: faculty@cuh.ac.in, nonteaching@cuh.ac.in
Cc: Registrar <registrar@cuh.ac.in>, "CUH, Vice-Chancellor" <vc@cuh.ac.in>

Dear Friends,

Please be informed that the All India Vice Chancellor's Cricket Cup T-20 Tournament for Employees will be held at
Chaudhary Charan Singh Haryana Agriculture University, Hissar starting from 03rd November 2022.

The interested regular employees (Teaching and Non-teaching) are requested to fill the attached google form upto 06th
October, 2022.

https://forms.gle/NgGLVLibdnv6Ccw18

The Trials will be conducted at University Sports Complex on 06th October, 2022 at 5.30 P.M.
Note: All the interested employees must report in proper Sports Kit for trials.

Warm Regards,

Secretary, Sports Council
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